
 

13 June 2019 
 
Diego Rivadeneira Espinosa 
Ambassador of Ecuador in Brazil and Representative to the ACTO 
 
RE: New gTLD Application for .AMAZON 
 
 
Dear Ambassador Diego Rivadeneira Espinosa, 
 
I would like to thank you for your letter dated 5 April 2019. 
 
Thank you for your recent communications regarding the Amazon corporation’s applications for 
.AMAZON and related internationalized domain names. Your letter of 5 April 2019 has been 
posted to the ICANN Correspondence page.  
 
The ICANN Board passed a resolution on 10 March 2019 offering time for the ACTO member 
states and Amazon corporation to reach a mutually agreeable solution. According to this 
resolution (as mentioned in your letter), the two parties were given a four-week period to reach a 
mutually agreeable solution. In addition, ICANN Board offered a potential two-week extension to 
the initial four-week period if both of the parties mutually agreed on the need to extend the initial 
time period. 
 
The four-week period expired on 7 April 2019. ICANN did not receive mutual request for an 
extension from both parties; therefore, it was not possible to satisfy your extension request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/espinosa-to-marby-05apr19-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence

